
 
 

 

 
 CR Police Force/Public Safety: Currently recruiting for a chief of police. 

The screening committee has its first meeting next week. At least one 

police officer will be hired and we will retain all of the current full time 

public safety employees. 

  Welcome Center: Tina Vaughan will move from the ASC to the welcome 

center beginning 7/1. Tina will report to Rianne, she will receive additional 

training on FA and ES. Scheduling of tours will be directed to Tina as the 

contact person.  

 Group tour for athletes first week of summer bridge?  

  Meal Point Sharing Program: Working to develop a way that student’s with 

extra points could share points with those who need points. Pre loaded 

meal cards at the pantry that staff, or community members could donate.  

 Would the contributions need to be counted at financial aid? “Food Pantry 

hot meal” 

 

 

 
Announcements  Looking for help at the sports auction August 8th. 38/50 tables already sold. 

Stated the 4021 process for athletics.  

 

 Three new people will be on room & board, so eight total.  

 

 FA eforms are not currently working. MyFinAid is up in webadvisor.  

19/20 required documents have not been sent out. Do concurrent students 

need to fill out fee waiver form? Rianne checking into it 
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